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4 June 2019 
 
 
To Year 5 Parents 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

FILM MAKING COMPETITION 
 
 Childnet International have invited schools to enter a film making 

competition. The theme is helping to make “the internet a great 
and safe place for children.” 

 
Year 5 children will take part by acting, talking and, 
presenting.  Once completed our video will be sent 
to Childnet for their consideration. 
 
Should this video be used, Childnet will need your 

permission – please complete and return their 
consent form as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
If you have any questions – please see Miss Johnston. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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